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December 2023 – CSHS P & C Newsletter 
 
As we approach the end of another successful academic year, we would like to take this opportunity to 
update you on some exciting developments within our school community. The Parent and Community 
(P&C) Committee has been working hard to enhance the overall experience for our students, parents, and 
staff. This year we have had the privilege of receiving four new members into the P & C. Donated funds to 
all year levels and sponsored awards for our hard-working students and staff. 
 
**1. Online Lunch Orders: ** 
We are thrilled to announce the launch of our online lunch ordering system for 2024. This convenient and 
user-friendly platform will streamline the process of ordering lunches for your children, providing a variety of 
options and ensuring a smooth and efficient experience. Available Tuesday through to Friday through the 
QKR App.Visit QKR App instructions for further information on how to access and utilize this new feature.  
 
**2. Uniform Shop Upgrades: ** 
In our commitment to providing quality services, we have made improvements to the Uniform Shop. These 
enhancements aim to make the process of purchasing uniforms more convenient and enjoyable for both 
students and parents. Feel free to visit the Uniform Shop to explore the latest changes and offerings. Open 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 7.30-8.30am and through the QKR App. (QKR App instructions). 
 
**3. Coffee Machine Upgrade: ** 
For those early mornings and busy days, we understand the importance of a good cup of coffee, tea or hot 
chocolate. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the school environment, we have upgraded the coffee 
machine in the school's canteen. Parents, staff and students are welcome to enjoy a cup of our delicious 
coffee. Open from 7.15am every morning. 
 
**Important Dates and Reminders: ** 
As the school year draws to a close, please mark your calendars for the following important dates: 
 

 16th and 17th January 2024: Uniform shop open 7.30am – 2.30pm 

 12th February 2024: P & C meeting 5.30pm 
 

• Keep an eye out for the launch of our stunning new coffee machine – when the date is determined, 
come join us for breakfast with a yummy coffee, tea, hot chocolate and muffin or breakfast burger to 
celebrate and meet other parents and of course our amazing P & C. This will be a great opportunity 
to chat and connect with others in our school community. Open to all students, parents, staff and 
community. 
 

Please stay connected with us through our official communication channels for any updates or changes to 
the schedule, canteen and uniforms. You can find us on Facebook search Caloundra SHS P& C. 

 
**Get Involved: ** 
The P&C Committee welcomes new members and volunteers. If you are interested in contributing your time 
and skills to support our school community, please reach out to us at PandC@caloundrashs.eq.edu.au 
 
As we reflect on the year gone by, we extend our gratitude to all parents, carers, and staff for your 
continued support. We look forward to a prosperous and exciting new year ahead. 
 
Wishing you a joyful holiday season and a Happy New Year. 
 
Caloundra SHS P&C Team 
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